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Mid-Carolina High School 

 
Mid-Carolina High School does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, religion, national origin, sex, disability, or age in admission to, 

treatment in, or employment in its programs and activities. 

A Proud Past, A Promising Future 

Volume 22 Issue 1 – November 2022 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
November  14 Underclassmen Picture Make-Up Day 

15 ASVAB 
16 Jostens - Class Ring Delivery 
17 Student Early Release Day 
22 Interim Reports Issued 
23-25 Thanksgiving Holiday 
30 Senior Financial Aid – FAFSA Night 
 

December  3 SAT– 7:45 a.m. 
  3 Cheer Kiddie Camp 

10 ACT – 7:45 a.m. 
13 Angel Tree Gift Deadline 

  15 Canned Food Drive Deadline 
16  Season of Sharing Program 
20 & 21 High School Exams 
21 ½ Day for Students 

  22-30 Winter Break  
(Schools & Offices Closed) 

 
January  2 & 3 Winter Break  

(Schools & Offices Closed) 
4 Teacher Planning & Preparation  

(Student Holiday) 
  5 Students Return 
  10  End of 2nd Nine Weeks/1st Semester 
  11 2nd Semester Begins 

16 Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
 (Schools/Offices Closed) 
19 Report Cards Issued 
19 Parent-Teacher Conferences (Evening) 
20 Parent-Teacher Conferences (Morning) 

– NO SCHOOL for students 
 
February  16 Interim Reports Issued 

17 Professional Development –  
(No Students) 

  20 President’s Day – Holiday –  
Schools/Offices Closed 

 
ALL DATES/ACTIVITIES ARE  

SUBJECT TO CHANGE. 
 

MCHS WEBSITE 
Visit our school website, Twitter, or Facebook pages 

for news, calendar of events, and helpful links. 

www.mid-carolinahighschool.org 

https://twitter.com/MC_Rebels  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Mid-Carolina-High-

School/264090993125?ref=bookm arks  

Alive @ 25 
Students must take the ALIVE @ 25 class before they can 

purchase a parking permit. Please register online at 
www.scaliveat25.org  

 
 

ASVAB TEST 
The Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery 
(ASVAB) Test will be given here at Mid-Carolina High 
School on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. in the 
Media Center. Any Senior or Junior who wants to take it 
can sign up in the Guidance Office.  
 
 

ATTENTION 11th & 12th GRADE STUDENTS 
AND PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

A Jostens Representative will return to MCHS on 
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 to deliver class rings. 

www.rhodesgraduation.com 
 
 

CAFETERIA NEWS 

If your student(s) received free or reduced lunch in the past 

and we have not received an application this year, their 

lunch is now $2.35 a day. Please make sure they have 

funds on their account to eat. If you have any questions 

please call (803) 364-2134 ext. 80800. 
 
 

EXAMS 
Tuesday, December 20  

Wednesday, December 21 
 
 

GUIDANCE NEWS 
Individual Graduation Plans (IGP’s), including course 
registration for the 2023-2024 school year for juniors will 
being in December with freshmen and sophomores to 
follow. Deadline for completion of IGPs is Friday, April 
14, 2022. Parents will receive a postcard invitation to a 
scheduled appointment. Please call your child’s counselor 
if you need a different time or desire a phone/virtual 
conference.   
 
A-F – Ms. Wicker 
G-M – Ms. McAllister  
N-Z – Mr. Durant 
 

 

Senior Financial Aid – FAFSA Night 

Wednesday, November 30, 2022  

(5:30 pm -7:30 pm) 

Location: Mid-Carolina High School Media Center  

  

The FAFSA window opened on October 1, 2022. If you 

need help completing the FAFSA please join us on 

November 30th. We will have a college financial aid  

representative that will answer any questions you may 

have regarding the financial aid process.  

 

Students and parents should bring the following:  

• A laptop  

• 2021 Federal Tax returns for the student and parents  

• Social Security Numbers for the student and parents  

• Any additional Income Information  

• State Issued Driver’s License  

• A list of colleges the student is interested in attending  

http://www.mid-carolinahighschool.org/
https://twitter.com/MC_Rebels
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Mid-Carolina-High-School/264090993125?ref=bookmarks
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Mid-Carolina-High-School/264090993125?ref=bookmarks
http://www.scaliveat25.org/
http://www.rhodesgraduation.com/
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• It is also very helpful if the student and a parent create 

their FSA ID before coming.  They can do that at 

fsaid.ed.gov. Here is a link to instructions:  

https://studentaid.gov/sites/default/files/creating-using-

fsaid.pdf   

  

 *** Please see your counselor for any questions regarding 

Financial Aid Night 

 
 

9th and 10th Graders- C-CATS Program 

Are you a 9th or 10th grade student in the top 10% of your 

class?  Are you interested in an exclusive program to 

explore your academic future? Then this exciting 

opportunity may be for you!  

Clemson’s Challenge for Academically Talented Students 

(C-CATS) recruits outstanding students to participate in 

high-powered weekend retreats.  Through team-building 

and academic sessions, students gain leadership skills, 

make lasting friendships, and improve their ability to think 

clearly and perform under pressure, all while having the 

time of their lives.  

To receive a nomination, you must email Ms. Wicker 

at swicker@sdnc.org, or visit her in the Counseling 

office.  She will verify that you qualify and submit a 

nomination on your behalf.  The cost of attendance is the 

student/family’s responsibility.  Additional information 

can be found online at www.c-cats.org 

 
 

INTERIM REPORTS 
Interim reports for the second nine weeks will be 
distributed on Tuesday, November 22. 
 
 

NEWS FROM THE NURSE 
We need your help to reduce the spread of germs! By 
working together and taking precautions, we can help 
minimize the impact of any illness that can be spread to 
others. 
 

• Self-Monitor every morning before coming to 
school.  If you feel sick, stay home. 

• Wash hands often with soap and water for 20 
seconds. 

• Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth with 
unwashed hands. 

• Avoid kissing, hugging, and sharing cups or 
eating utensils with people who are sick. 

• Disinfect frequently touched surfaces, such as 
toys and doorknobs, especially if someone is sick. 

• Wash your face mask/covering often, especially if 
it becomes visibly soiled. 

• Please consider getting your Flu shot. 
 
 
 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE DAYS 
Parent/Teacher Conference Days will be held on January 
19th & 20th. Students will attend school all day on the 19th 
but the 20th is a student holiday.  
 
 

 

TESTING INFORMATION 
 
2022-2023 ACT    2022-2023 SAT 
Test @ MCHS   Test @ MCHS 
December 10, 2022  December 3, 2022 
July 15, 2023   March 11, 2023 
    May 6, 2023 
    June 3, 2023 
 

Free SAT practice through Khan Academy 
https://www.khanacademy.org/sat 

 
Registration for SAT or ACT is online: 

SAT website --- www.sat.collegeboard.org 
ACT website --- www.actstudent.org 

Mid-Carolina High School code --- 411657 
 

 

YEARBOOKS 

DON’T WAIT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE.  
Reserve your 2022-2023 yearbook today for $75.  

After Christmas, the price will increase to $80. 
Yearbook orders are placed on January 23 with the publishing 

company. A limited number of extras will be ordered. If you wish 
to purchase a yearbook after January 23, your name will be 

placed on a waiting list. If you receive a yearbook at delivery, 
payment of $85 will be expected at time of issue. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The freshman class of MCHS was welcomed with an 
orientation session hosted by the guidance counselors, 
administration, and Student Council.   

WELCOME, CLASS OF 2026!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Open House was held from 5-7 PM on Wednesday, 
August 24.  Parents and students were given the 
opportunity to meet with their new teachers for the 
semester. 
 
Juniors and seniors were given a special presentation in the 
library from guidance counselors Ms. McAlister, Ms. 
Wicker, and Mr. Durant. 
 
A guest speaker from Piedmont Tech also came to discuss 
financial aid and scholarships. 

https://studentaid.gov/sites/default/files/creating-using-fsaid.pdf
https://studentaid.gov/sites/default/files/creating-using-fsaid.pdf
mailto:swicker@sdnc.org
http://www.c-cats.org/
https://www.khanacademy.org/sat
http://www.sat.collegeboard.org/
http://www.actstudent.org/
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On Monday, September 19th, parents and students were 
invited to MCHS for our 9th Grade Parent Night.  After a 
two-year hiatus, it was an amazing opportunity for our 
parents to get together to hear more about the great things 
that await their students the next four years at MCHS!  
Hosted by the Counseling Department, parents and 
students were able to receive information on a successful 
transition to high school in which they learned about 
grade-level expectations and listened to a presentation 
about course and program offerings at the Newberry 
County Career Center.  We are so excited to start off 
another great year at MCHS, and we proudly welcome our 
9th grade students and parents to our MCHS family! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ACADEMIC CHALLENGE TEAM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the MCHS Academic Challenge Team! 

They won all three of their matches on October 27th! 

 

Final Scores: MC vs. Clinton 33-27; MC vs. Abbeville 36-

23; MC vs. Emerald 41-16. 

 

 

ART 

 

Each year, Mrs. Makoski asks her art students to enter 

various art contests and competitions.  One of last spring's 

contest options was to design the cover for the 2022 Fall 

Conference of the South Carolina Association of Teacher 

Educators (SCATE), an organization of which Dr. Lorrie 

Kibler is an executive board member.  

 

On June 8th, MCHS senior Kendellin Haltiwanger was 

told her artwork was chosen to be the cover artwork for the 

2022 SCATE conference program.  On October 14th, 

Kendellin will traveled to Charleston, SC to present her 

artwork to the conference attendees and discuss the 

inspiration for her artwork. 

 

Through the executive board of SCATE, the president of 

the national Association of Teacher Educators (ATE) 

received Kendellin's artwork and asked to use it for ATE's 

2023 National Annual Meeting program cover artwork; 

that March convention will take place in Jacksonville, 

Florida. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Several MCHS Art students had artwork on display at the 

2022 South Carolina State Fair.  

John Berry  Bailey Derrick  

Maggie Parsons   Leila Quattlebaum  

Chantel Robinson Karen Rivas 

Cindy Weng  Alexis Thomas  

Brianna Boland   Kendellin Haltiwanger 

McKenna Shealy Catherine Moyd 

Nyssa Thanabousay Jayla Bates  

Arynton Crouch  Jeraldy Perez 

Haley Patterson (12) was awarded Honorable Mention. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 4 

BAND  

 

Congratulations to the MCHS 

Rebel Regiment for placing 2nd 

at the Henry Laurens Marching 

Band Invitational. The band 

tied for 4th overall for the day! 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the MCHS  

Rebel Regiment for placing  

2nd at the Chesnee Eagle Classic.  

They also received best color  

guard and highest musical  

performance.  

 

 

BOOKWORMS 

The Bookworms Book 

Club held their first 

meeting on Tuesday, 

October 11.  Ms. 

Felker, advisor, had 

the students introduce 

themselves.  Then, the 

group discussed books 

they had been reading 

recently.  The meeting 

concluded with the 

members creating 

book totes.  
 

 

FACULTY/STAFF 

 

We are proud to welcome the following new faculty/staff 

members to the Mid-Carolina High School family: Megan 

Arcovio (English), Donna Caldwell (Teaching Assistant), 

Kristi Carpenter (MLP), Sandra Casey (English), 

Tatyana Dunbar (SPED), John Lewis (JROTC), 

Michael Mains (Math), Matthew Mancini (Math), and 

Pilar Morillo (Spanish).  

 

Congratulations Mrs. Alice 

Martinez! MCHS school library 

media assistant Alice Martinez 

was selected as the School 

District of Newberry County's 

Support Staff of the Year, 

Runner-Up. 

 

 

Congratulations to Ms. Kaitlyn 

Fugel for being voted in as a 

board member with the 

Environmental Educators 

Association of South Carolina. 

 

 

 

Mid-Carolina High School Teachers are captured 

participating in their first book study of 2022-2023 school 

year after school on Wednesday, September 28, 2022. 

Teachers discussed targeted instructional strategies from 

their readings that most impacts student growth in the 

classroom.   

 

#RebelsWithACause #RebelsAchieveMoreTogether   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each month MCHS faculty members nominate one teacher 

and one support staff member to be placed on a ballot for 

voting.  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2022 

                    —            
                         —                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2022 

                    —            
                         —             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2022 

                     —                
                         —                
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HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES 
The months of November and December are very busy on 
MCHS’s campus. Seniors are completing applications to 
colleges. Exams are right around the corner. The first 
semester will soon be over and the time for Season of 
Sharing in Newberry County has begun. 
   

The Season of Sharing program is a 
tradition for the student body at Mid-
Carolina. Cans and nonperishable goods 
are collected and donated to Pomaria 
Food Bank to help less fortunate families 
in Newberry County. This year’s Season 
of Sharing Canned Food Drive will 
begin on Thursday, December 8th and 
will end on Thursday, December 15th.  

 
Want to add some glitter to someone’s 
Christmas? Consider “adopting” a less 
fortunate student from our community 
from the MCHS annual Angel Tree. If 
you are interested in adopting a child 
from the Angel Tree, please email Mrs. 
Hayes at khayes@sdnc.org for more 
information.  Gifts are to be wrapped and  

returned to Mrs. Hayes by 
Tuesday, December 13th. 

 
The Season of Sharing assembly is held at Mid-Carolina 
High during the school day, and representatives from each 
of the feeder elementary schools participate in the 
assembly where they are rewarded and noted for their hard 
work.  This year’s assembly will be held on Friday, 
December 16th. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mock Trial Exercise in 

Coach Bass' Government Classes 
Coach John Bass' Government 
classes held mock trials to learn 
about the judicial process.  Each 
class did research, made 
strategies, and rehearsed their 
roles for the mock trial.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

MCHS PROM 2022 
Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Anyone wanting to be on the Prom Committee needs to 
contact Mrs. Felker or Mrs. Haltiwanger. 

 

 
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT COUNCIL 

The Mid-Carolina High School Improvement Council 
would like to welcome our new members and thank those 
who have served. Our new members are elected student 
Carter Vinson, student body president McKenzee 
Chadwick, elected parent Kevin Banks, elected parent 
Candice Dixon, elected parent Dana Long, 
elected/appointed teacher/administrator Tabitha Harmon, 
elected teacher Gwen McAllister, elected teacher Carl 
Moore, teacher of the year Jonathan Fowler, and 
appointed community member McKeva Kinard Shelton.  
Our next School Improvement Council (SIC) meeting will 
be held on Monday, November 14, at 5:00 p.m. 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR HOMECOMING COURT: 

Campbell Nolting, Kanozji Edwards, Sarah Hentz, Niyla Stribble-Eigner,  
Arynton Crouch, Jennifer Shealy, Makayla Moore, Adriane Morris, Amelia Alonso, 
Kayden Beverly, Shealy Graham, Katelynn Wimberly, Anna Merchant, Laylah Belcher, 
Lakresha Nelson, Bailey Stewart, Camiah Davis, McKenzee Chadwick, and  
Nadia Bookman. 
 

                         Mr. Trey Toland 

 

     Princess:   Campbell Nolting 

 

                   Prince:  Graylyn Lewis  
 

                        

           1st Runner Up:  Nadia Bookman  
 

                              2nd Runner Up:  Ciara Nelson 

 

                                                                                           Miss Niyla Stribble-Eigner 

mailto:khayes@sdnc.org
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Senior College Application Day 2022 

We are excited that over 40 seniors applied to the colleges 

of their choice. We had support from several college 

representatives that assisted our seniors with the 

application process. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SENIOR SUNRISE 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
STUDENT COUNCIL 

Congratulations to the following students on being elected 
to student council for the 2022-2023 school year!   
 

9th Grade Representatives: 
Zoe Reid, Emory Simpson, Alana Stockman, Carter 
Vinson, Drake Sauls, Triston Alford, Kassidy Sanders 
 

10th Grade Representatives: 
Chauncey Hardrick, Hannah Quattlebaum, Callie 
Wilbanks, Carlos Hernandez, Addie Bowers, Brayden 
Brooks, Nora Culter 
 

11th Grade Representatives: 
Gage Gilliam, Nolan Palmore, Madelyn 
Coker, Brianna Flemon, Bella Ferreira, Anissa 
Cardenas, Camryn Burley 
 

12th Grade Representatives: 
Adrianne Morris, Aryn Crouch, Shealy 
Graham, Rachel Redd, Alex Benton 
 

Executive Board: 
Student Body President - Kenzie Chadwick 
Student Body Vice President- Sarah Hentz 
Secretary- Kynley Mack 
Treasurer- Abby Bass  
Historians - Julianne Wicker and Sophia Boozer  

 
 
 

 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 

Each month faculty members nominate one student from 

each grade level to be placed on a ballot for voting. The 

following were elected Students of the Month: 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MCHS 12th grader, Kendellin Haltiwanger, was selected 

by our local Rotary Club to attend the 2022 Rotary Youth 

Leadership Awards (RYLA) during the month of June.  

 

The Newberry County 2022 

RYLA students were invited to 

attend the monthly Newberry 

Rotary Club Meeting on Friday, 

September 16, 2022 to share 

their experiences and stories 

from the week-long conference. 

The four RYLA students 

received a surprise 

announcement during the 

meeting that they were all 

chosen as Rotary Students of 

the Month for September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2022 

                                                  
                                          

                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2022 

                                                          
                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2022 
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Congratulations to Riley Peel! 

Riley is the MCHS Rotary 

Student of the Month for 

October 2022. She was 

recognized at the October 

Newberry County Rotary 

meeting on Friday, October 21, 

2022. 
 
 

Congratulations to  
Emma Stuck! Emma is the 
MCHS Rotary Student of the 
Month for November 2022. She 
was recognized at the Newberry 
County Rotary meeting on 
Friday, November 4, 2022. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Kenzie 
Chadwick! Kenzie is the 
MCHS Newberry County 
Exchange Club Youth of the 
Month for September 2022. She 
was recognized at the October 
Newberry County Exchange 
Club meeting on Tuesday, 
October 18, 2022. 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Kendellin 
Haltiwanger! Kendellin is the 
MCHS Newberry County 
Exchange Club Youth of the 
Month for October 2022. She 
was recognized at the Newberry 
County Exchange Club meeting 
on Tuesday, November 1, 2022. 

 

 
 

ATHLETICS 

 

The MC Baseball and Softball Teams had the pleasure of 

hosting the Screaming Eagles. Players and coaches 

enjoyed their time together with these kids and their 

families. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS MCHS 2021-22 VARSITY 
GIRLS’ SOCCER TEAM & COACH MAULDIN! 

 
A total of 307 soccer teams (118 boys, 189 girls) from 
throughout the United States have earned the United 
Soccer Coaches Team Academic Award for exemplary 
performance in the classroom as a team during the 2021-22 
academic year. Congratulations to the 2021-22 MCHS 
girls’ soccer team on receiving this outstanding award. 
 
To qualify for the award, the team must have a minimum 
grade point average of 3.25 for the entire academic year. 
The team GPA is determined by adding every player’s 
GPA, then dividing by the number of players. The MCHS 
girls’ soccer team had a 4.58 GPA. 
 
 

Four of Mid-Carolina’s varsity swimmers traveled to the 

Sol Blatt Natatorium in Columbia on October 8th to 

compete at the SCHSL 3A state meet. Jorja McGee 

(freshman), Cassidy Price (junior), Grant Smith (8th 

grade), and Rhett Smith (freshman) all qualified to 

compete at the meet.  Swimmers must achieve qualifying 

times in order to compete.  Swimmers are limited to only 2 

individual events at the meet. The men’s team finished 

23rd in the state and the women’s team finished 28th in the 

state.  The following are the events in which the swimmers 

participated:  

• Jorja McGee - 200 freestyle Jorja achieved a 

personal best time after cutting 4.4 seconds to 

finish 20th; 100 freestyle 26th place  

• Cassidy Price - 500 freestyle 30th place  

• Grant Smith - 200 freestyle 21st place; 500 

freestyle 14th place  

• Rhett Smith - 200 freestyle Rhett dropped 2.37 

seconds for a best time and finished 19th; 500 

freestyle Rhett cut 3.02 seconds for a best time 

and finished 21st.   
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MCHS Athletic Wall of Fame Inductees 2022 
 

Hunter Graham  
2018 (Newberry College Baseball) 

Cade Ruff  
2018 (Newberry College Football) 

Jackie Stroud  
2019 (USC Union Junior College Baseball) 

Cristi Shealy  
1990 (Lenoir-Rhyne College Women’s Basketball) 

Chris Ariail  
2005 (Winthrop University Track & Field) 

Elise Mills  
2019 (University of South Carolina Women’s Tennis) 

Kori Kunkle  
2017 (Columbia College Track & Field) 

Urshula Glasgow  
1987 (Southern Wesleyan University Women) 

 
CONGRATULATIONS! They were honored before the 

football game on August 26, 2022. 
  
On Monday, October 24, Mid-Carolina hosted the Region 
2 AA Cross Country Championship. The girls' team won 
the Region title with a perfect low score of 15! All-Region 
Medalist are 1st: Cameron Wicker (21:16), 2nd: Claire 
Hawkins (24:01), 3rd: Meredith Koon (24:03), 4th: Anna 
Grace Morris (24:46), 5th: Madison Ringer (25:20). 
Finishing out the State Qualifier Girls team are 8th place: 
Zoey Buckley and 9th place: Katileena Griggs.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The boys' team was Region Runner-Up. All-Region 
Medalists were Adam Bedenbaugh: 2nd place (19:10) 
and Jacob Lindler: 4th place (19:55). Finishing out the 
MC Boys State Qualifier team are 10th place: Frank 
Elsenheimer, 11th place: Matthew Radford, 12th place: 
Landon Compton, 13th place: Noah Fulmer, and 14th 
place: Easton Milstead.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to all the MC Cross Country runners.  
 

Coach Renee Joiner 
Region Cross Country Coach of the Year  

Congrats, Coach!!!! 
 

Congratulations to both the MC Cross Country Girls and 

Boys! The girls finished 3rd and the boys finished 6th in 

their races at the State Qualifier. They will be competing 

Thursday, November 10 at Sandhills Research Center for 

the AA State Championship. The girls will race at 11 a.m. 

and the boys will race at 11:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the MCHS Competitive Cheer team. 

They placed second at the Okra Strut Invitational, second 

at the Silver Fox Invitational, second at the Wildcat 

Classic, second at the Dorman Cavalier Classic, first at the 

Lake Murray Invitational, and second at the Debbie Rogers 

Classic. Their next competition will be the Cheer State 

Finals on November 19, 2022 at Colonial Life Arena.    
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Congratulations to the following football players on being 
recognized at the Newberry County Touchdown Club for 
their accomplishments on the field. 
Hayden Lake – Special Teams Player of the Month 
Andrew Washington – Defensive Player of the Month 
Anthony Wicker – Offensive Player of the Month 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Nolan Palmore for being recognized as 
one of the Newberry County Touchdown Club Players of 
the Month for October! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our mission:  

To engage students in educational experiences 

that ensure success and life-long learning. 

 

Our vision is of a culture where all ideas are 

valued; a cooperative relationship exists between 

the school, the district, and the community; 

collaboration is expected; and people want to work 

and students want to learn. 
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